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From the Headteacher 

What a strange week we have had- it seems to have been all four seasons at some 

point!  

As the weather is so changeable, please ensure that you send your child into school 

with sunhats and water bottles, as well as jumpers and wellies. We never seem to know 
what the weather will be and that can cause havoc at play time! 

The Busy Bees have had a wonderful week, doing some super writing about their 

crayons, and programming beebots. The Ladybirds have also had a lovely week learning 

about toys from long ago and the present. If any Ladybird parents have any toys from 
long ago that they would like to show the children, please do send them in to school. If 

they are very precious, then please make sure you hand them to a staff member! 
Children are also invited to bring a special toy for Show and Tell on Monday. Please 

ensure that the toy is labelled with your child's name. Thank you! 

The Kites Disco is on the last day of term, Thursday 26th May, so if your child would like 

to attend, please send £4.50 in an envelope with your child's name on it to the school 
office. The disco is always a great deal of fun, and finishes at 4:30pm. Please remember 

to send party clothes for your child to change into for the disco.  

Please check your child's bookbag today for the next half term's menu choices for lunch. 

If you could fill the forms in and return them to school as soon as possible, that would 
be much appreciated. 

I have also sent out a letter to all parents today regarding my resignation, and hope 
that you all have a chance to read it. 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
May 

26th  Sharing Assembly 
 Stay and Play 

 End of Term 
 3.05pm 

 Kites’ Summer Disco 
27th  INSET Day 

June 

6th Pupils back to school 
8.50am 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 


